
LAGUNA WOODS ART ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING 

     June 19, 2020 Via Zoom 

Present:  Deidre Gordon, Judy Oku, Carolyn Moore, Amelia Morris, Kris DeYoung, Maria Faur, Docia 

Reed & Kathy Podliska. (several board members could not get into the meeting due to an incorrect  

link or not receiving the email from  Deirdre) 

 The meeting was started at 9:30 pm. 

Executive Committee Reports: 

President – Deirdre Gordon commented that it was going to be a long time before the 

clubhouses are open for activities.  

Secretary -  Kris deYoung read over the minutes the May meeting; the minutes were approved 

with corrections.  

Treasurer – Kathie P. and Judy O.  will get together to come up with a letter for the  members 

for next year regarding fees.  The board voted to have renewals for members from 2020 

receive free membership for 2021. Any new members will pay the regular fee of $20. Kathie P.  

filed the taxes for 2019 on line.  

Art work in buildings: The following guidelines are now in place for artists  wanting to pick up  

art work from  various buildings.  Community Center people should call or email Becky 

Jackson, per the membership wide email from Deirdre.  Clubhouse 4 artwork  members need 

to talk to Sabine, and Clubhouse 5 artwork members need to contact security.  

Artwork purchase discussion: There was some confusion in the past that artwork could not be 

purchased by Community Center employees. That is no longer the case.    

The meeting ended at 10:00 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kris deYoung, LWAA Secretary 

 


